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Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed warm greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 

auspicious occasion of Tamladu.  

In his festival message, Governor expressed his hope that the festivity will 

continue to facilitate the preservation of the deeply rooted indigenous beliefs 

and cultural ethos of our tribal communities.  

On this occasion, I join my Mishmi brethren in offering prayers to Almighty 

Jebmalu for his choicest blessings on each one of us, Governor added in his 

message. 
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